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ELBERT MEMORIAL HOSPITAL WELCOMES  

NEW GENERAL SURGEON  
 

ELBERTON – Elbert Memorial Hospital is pleased to welcome Dr. Jason Wells, 
General Surgeon, to our Medical Staff.  
 
Dr. Wells completed an undergraduate degree in Microbiology in 2002 and continued 
his studies to earn a Medical Degree from The University of Michigan in 2007. He 
completed his Surgical Residency at Greenville Health System. Dr. Wells is a Board-
Certified General Surgeon and has been practicing medicine for 14 years. Prior to 
joining our staff, Dr. Wells practiced at Piedmont Healthcare. 
 
Surgical services offered include, but are not limited to: colonoscopy, 
esophagogastroduodenoscopy (EGD), cholecystectomy (gallbladder), appendectomy 
(appendix), hernia repairs, and other general surgery procedures.  
 
Dr. Wells is now accepting patients at Lake Russell Specialty Healthcare Clinic, located 
at 33 Chestnut Street in Elberton. For questions regarding services or to make an 
appointment, please call (706) 213-2580. EMH continues to expand healthcare services 
offered to our community following through with our promise to offer convenient, 
exceptional care close to home.  

 
About Elbert Memorial Hospital: Elbert Memorial Hospital is a 25-Bed Critical Access Hospital 
that has been providing care to Elbert and surrounding counties for 70 years. Services include 
acute care, swing bed, emergency, inpatient and outpatient surgery, state of the art radiology, 
outpatient rehabilitation, infusion, wound and hyperbaric care and many more. Our Mission is to 
continuously seek ways to improve our delivery of healthcare and related services that exceed 
the expectations of our patients, their families, and all other customers. To learn more about 
Elbert Memorial Hospital visit www.emhcare.net 
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